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“The Peace Child” 

Performed by 

LODDON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

MIDDLE TEAM CHILDREN 

(YEARS 3 & 4) 

In the main Hall on 29th and 30th March 

 
This year Middle Team will be performing ‘The Peace Child’ as their annual production. We will be 
doing two performances for parents and would therefore like to invite you to join us across the 
mountains and down to the river to meet the Sotongi and Wannakeekee tribes. 
Performance will be held on the following dates: 
 
Wednesday 29th March 2pm (doors open at 1.45pm) 
Thursday 30th March 6pm (doors open at 5.45pm) 
 
Please Note: 

 We politely ask parents to remove small children from the hall if they are finding it difficult to 
stay quiet during the performance. 

 There will be a retiring collection at the end of the production. 
 
Arrangements for the children 
In order for the children to get the full benefit of being a part of the production we do expect that all 
children will attend all performances. If there are extenuating circumstances for your child not being 
able to attend any of the performances please let your child’s class teacher know as soon as possible. 
 
For the evening performance children need to arrive between 5.30 and 5.45pm. 
 
Your child(ren) will need to be dropped off at the main reception where they will then take themselves 
to the appropriate place to get changed and ready for the performance. Parents attending the evening 
performance will be allowed entrance from 5.45pm. 
 
At the end of the performance we will take the children back to their classrooms where they will change 
and then be brought back to the hall for collection– please wait in the hall for your child(ren). 
 
If you are not coming to watch the evening performance yourselves the children will need to be 
collected at 7.00pm, also from the hall. 
 
Tickets 
Entry for performances will be by ticket only. Each family will be receiving two tickets. Information 
about how to book your tickets will be coming out at the end of this week. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Middle Team Staff 
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